
Gingerbread House 
Day 

Our class will be making gingerbread 

houses on December 10th at 1pm. Parents, 

you are invited to partake in the festive 

and fun experience. If you could send $10 

with your child on December 5th, to help 

out with getting everything we need for 

the gingerbread houses, it would be 

greatly appreciated. We hope to see you 

there!!! 

 


